
 

The District continues to offer a 5.25% increase on the salary schedule. 

On Friday, March 7, 2014, the California School Employees Association (CSEA) and its Rescue Chapter #737 

(CSEA) notified the Public Employment Relations Board (PERB) and Administration of the Rescue Union 
School District a request to move to the fact-finding step of the impasse process.  

On Monday, March 10, 2014, the Administration of the Rescue Union School District was notified by PERB 
that the request by CSEA for fact-finding was accepted. CSEA and the Rescue Union School District 
Negotiation Team began the fact-finding process.  

On Tuesday, April 1, 2014, CSEA notified PERB and the Administration of the Rescue Union School District 
that they withdraw the request for fact-finding.  

On Thursday, April 10, 2014, CSEA and the Rescue Union School District Negotiation Team will meet to 
close negotiations for the 2013-2014 school year.  


